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October 9, 2019 
 
 
Cynthia H. McCollough, PhD, FAAPM, FACR, FAIMBE 
President, American Association of Physicists in Medicine 
 
AAPM E-mail: mccollough.cynthia@gmail.com 
 
 
 
Dear Dr. McCollough:  
 
The Health Physics Society endorses the AAPM public position regarding the use of gonadal and 
fetal shielding in x-ray imaging.  Such shielding does not provide a significant benefit to patients' 
health by reduction in radiation exposures, which are already very low due to improvements in 
technology. 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Eric M. Goldin, PhD, CHP 
President (emgoldin@yahoo.com) 
 
 
c: Linda Kroger, MS, HPS representative to CARES Committee (lakroger@ucdavis.edu) 
 Rebecca M. Marsh, PhD, CARES Committee Chair (rebecca.marsh@cuanschutz.edu) 
 Brett Burk, Executive Director, HPS (bburk@burkinc.com) 
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